
1-5-22 

President Kim Brandt called this regular meeting of the Anamoose City Park Board to order at 

7:30 pm, this 5th day of January 2022. Member Brittany Bromley, Karissa Gahner, and Kristin 

Volson were present. 

A review of the community Christmas event took place. 

Plans for a fundraising dodgeball tournament were made. It will take place on the date of 

February 27th. 

A park board sponsored Easter event was also discussed. 

The next meeting of the Anamoose Park Board will be held on February 2nd, 2022. 

There being no further business, meeting adjourned at 8:00 pm. 

 


